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Grace Cerini, President of the P.S. 71 PTA, thanked Senator Klein for his efforts, saying,

“Parents shouldn't have to be afraid that their children can't cross the street safely on the

way to school, so we are very appreciative of Senator Klein intervening on our behalf to

make sure our children can get to school safely.”


